Administrative Report 02/10/2023
Hello All,
	
Throughout the last month Kristan and I have been working on finishing up all EOY tasks which usually include lots of filing work. We have worked out a schedule with Mike Dixon and he will be here March 13th to begin the 2022 audit.
We also have been working with Caselle, Paymentus, Hayden, Jim Alt, and Steven Davis to work on our customer portal. As you might remember back in September we began working on the customer portal through Paymentus. Unfortunately we have encountered lots of obstacles that have pushed us farther out on our start date. I believe that we are close to getting this to work for us, and Paymentus has been very helpful in helpful and considerate.
We’ve been working with GMS to get the PER Addendum finalized, which I Jim Alt will most likely touch on later in the meeting. 
As many of you might be aware the CUP-RV Park Permit was pulled by the applicant and there is no further conversation of an RV park in the Ski Resort.
Looking forward, I am beginning to hand over Business Administration tasks to Kristan so that I can focus on the Managerial part of my job. We completed 90 day interviews with Tucker and Tanner last month and both employees are working their hardest to meet goals that the district as well as they has set for them. Glenn’s midterm 90day interview also needs to be scheduled, I would appreciate if a board member as well as I would be in on the interview. We can schedule times and meetings after the BOD today.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The 2023 Election is underway, as of 2/8/23, I have only two self-nomination forms filled out. There has been interest from other eligible electors, however none has commit to filing a form with me. The last day I can accept is 2/24/23 at the end of the day. If I do not receive a self-nomination form by 2/24/23, I can accept an Affidavit of Intent to be a write-in candidate. If by 2/28/23 there are no more candidates than open positions, I can cancel the election. Note: if the election is cancelled, the term of office pf the persons declared elected shall commence at the next meeting of the Board of directs following the date of the election, but no later than 30 days following the election upon signing a filing of an oath with the Clerk and Recorder.

I appreciate everyone’s help and consideration. Keep up the good work. 

